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   MINUTES  

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 

 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES  

 

 

Public Works/City Administrator 

August 20, 2020 

 

 
All rose and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A meeting of the Public Works Committee of the City of Woodson Terrace was 

held on August 20, 2020 at Woodson Terrace City Hall, 4323 Woodson Road. 

Alderman Zaiz presided and called the meeting to order at 6:45 P.M. 

 

Aldermen Present                         Not Present 

Caroline Martin                            Donna Conlon                                        

 Ronald Hogan     

 Gregory Mills    

Robert Welby                                            

Joan Willey  

Maryanne Zaiz 

 

 

Alderman Zaiz asked for a motion to approve the minutes from  

July 16, 2020. Alderman Mills made that motion, seconded by Alderman 

Willey.  

 Caroline Martin    Aye 

Ronald Hogan    Aye 

             Gregory Mills     Aye 

Robert Welby     Aye                                         

Joan Willey        Aye 

Maryanne Zaiz   Aye 

 

City Administrator Doug Zaiz reported the following: 
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MAIN REPORT Public Works routinely takes the summer months off chipping.  They will be chipping 

once per month, the next time being September 17.  Residents can still use yard waste 

services.  Chipping will resume on a weekly basis October 1st.  

 

We have had issues with bulk items left at the curb.  Bulk items are picked up, 2 per 

household, on the last scheduled pick up day of the month.  You must call Republic to 

schedule these pick ups.  If items are found during the beginning of the month, they are 

tagged and cited if not removed. 

 

This current week is the last full time week at the pool. The remaining hours between 

now and Sept 6 will be 11-5pm.  

 

Alderman Hogan asked when the contract with Republic was up.  Doug Zaiz & Ellie 

Crane conferred and believe it is Oobter of 2021.  Doug Zaiz states they are ready to go 

out for bid.   

 

Alderman Mills shares that some adjoining towns do not have recycle service at all, and 

he appreciates that we do still receive that service.  Doug Zaiz briefly explained the 

recycle issues.  China used to buy it all, but now will only purchase 5% contaminated, 

which is virtually impossible to do. Broken glass, dirty cardboard, all can ruin a load. 

 

Alderman Welby asked Code enforcement to please check on 9513 Harold & 9440 

Harold for grass & trash violations.  

 

These will get passed on to Code. 

 

Alderman Mills also noted the Sign at A! Liquor and Tobacco is listing. Possibly from 

the recent storms.  Perhaps they haven’t noticed, and could we notify them.  

 

Doug Zaiz will have Code check on that, also. 

 

With nothing further, the meeting adjourned at 6:55pm. 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

City Clerk 

 


